
MCH/MCH
8th July 2021

Dear Student

I hope this letter finds you all well and looking forward to the summer.

With the continued Covid measures for the start of term that we are being advised to follow by the government, we have made the
decision that our registry for Post 16 2021 will be completed online and via emails. Below is a timeline of how we will run Registry Day this
year.

Thursday 12th Aug Students' results will be distributed in your school and Post 16 will start to look at them in line with our
college and subject specific entry requirements.

External students need to send their GCSE results (copy/photo of the slip) to
post16@brookvalegroby.com by 12 noon.

Friday 13th Aug Letters will be emailed to students confirming our offer and places on chosen subjects with further
instructions and what to do next. We will email your BGLC school email address.

Monday 16th Aug Students will need to confirm their places via the google form by 12 noon.

Tues 17th - 20th Aug Any applicants with incomplete offers will be contacted by the Post 16 Team*

*The majority of our subjects have a limited class size, should any of your subjects be oversubscribed we will contact you no later than the
20th August to discuss your options.

NB. Sociology is already over subscribed and therefore we cannot accept any further applications.

We have now added the ‘Passport to Sixth Form Award’ to the Google classroom you were invited to in June. This award explores some
of the skills and knowledge that you will need to study in Post 16 and is a great way to gain some new skills whilst earning your first
enrichment award.  Make sure you print off the task for each step and collect this in a folder ready to show your tutors when we return
and gain your ‘Passport to Sixth form Award’.

If you have decided you will not be attending our college and will be accepting an offer from another college could you please email us
to let us know post16@brookvalegroby.com

At this point we do not know what the start of the year will look like in terms of testing and covid restrictions but will continue to adhere
to the advice from the government.  We do envisage that many restrictions will have been lifted by the start of term but students will
need to be tested before starting back with us.  You will be invited in to test on Monday 23rd August and will start back on Wednesday
25th August.

Good luck with your GCSE results and have a great Summer. We hope you achieve the grades required for entry into the school and to the
subjects you have chosen, and look forward to seeing you in Post 16.

Kind Regards

Michelle Cheadle Gemma Smith
Head of Post 16 Student Support Officer CC:Parents
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